From: Arlene Goss

To: "chris.morris@odt.co.nz"

Subject: Response to official information request Date: Thursday, 15 September 2016 03:30:41 p.m.

Attachments:

15-Sep-2016

Chris Morris Otago Daily Times

Dear Mr Morris,

Official information request for BETTER LOCAL SERVICES REFORM

I refer to your official information request dated 8-August-2016 for documents related to the Better Local Services reforms. Some of this information was forwarded to you on September 5, 2016.

Some of the remaining documents are too large to send by email so I have made them available for you in a shared drop box. An email will follow inviting you to access this drop box. If this method of transfer is not suitable, please let me know and I will make other arrangements.

If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact chief executive Sue Bidrose.

Yours sincerely Arlene Goss

Arlene Goss **Governance Support Officer Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail